
IN THE MATTER OF THE HEALTH PROTECTION (CORONAVIRUS, RESTRICTIONS)  
(ENGLAND) (NO. 3) REGULATIONS 2020 

(THE "REGULATIONS") 

PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING THE TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF A PREMISES.  

 

1. Please take note that, with effect from 8pm on 18 September 2020, the Tipu Sultan 

Restaurant at 12-16 The Parade, Oadby, Leicester, Leicestershire, LE2 5BF is 

temporarily closed to members of the public. 

2. Persons should not enter onto or remain at the Restaurant unless they are acting in 

an official capacity. 

3. This temporary closure is expected to last until 18 October 2020 but it will be subject 

to weekly reviews.  

4. Upon the advice of the Director of Public Health, Leicestershire County Council has 

served a temporary closure notice due to the Covid 19 risks presented at the relevant 

premises. 

5. For the sake of good order, the direction should not be construed as any criticism of 

food hygiene or general cleanliness standards at the restaurant. This temporary 

closure relates exclusively to the management of Covid 19 risks. 

6. Please take notice that it is an offence for a person, without reasonable excuse to 

contravene the requirements of a direction pursuant to the Regulations (see 

Regulation 13). 

7. If you require further information regarding this notice or its effect, please contact the 

Trading Standards Department of Leicestershire County Council on 0116 305 8000. 


